
 
 

Commencement Weekend – Class of 2024 
 

Baccalaureate: 
Graduates and their families are invited to attend the Baccalaureate Service.  Plan to join this worship 

service on Friday, May 3, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. for both traditional and adult & graduate studies members of 

the Class of 2024.  Students should meet in the Mann Student Center at 6:15 p.m. with academic regalia.  In 

case of rain, assemble in the Metcalfe Gathering Room in the lower level of the Wollaston Church.  

Immediately following the Baccalaureate Service there will be a reception for all graduating students and 

their guests in the Lahue Physical Education Center (Gymnasium). 
 

Commencement: 

Commencement is Saturday, May 4, 2024 at 2:00 p.m.  Commencement will take place on the lawn in 

front of Gardner Hall.  Graduation participants should plan to arrive on campus and meet at the Lahue 

Physical Education Center at 1:00 p.m. in order to receive directions.  If you have guests with disabilities 

that need assistance once on campus please inform us as soon as possible.  Guests can also view video 

streaming of the ceremony in the Wollaston Church of the Nazarene. 

Please note that any student with an outstanding balance with the college will not be allowed to 

participate in Commencement. 
 

Regalia: 

Students must be financially and academically cleared for regalia to be released.  Regalia will not be 

released until Student Financial Services (SFS) provides their approval.  Regalia will be available for pick up 

at the Registrar’s Office beginning April 22, 2024.  From Monday, April 22 until Friday, April 26, pick up will 

be between the hours of 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.  From Monday, April 29 until Friday, May 3, pick up will be 

between the hours of 8:00 am to 6:00 pm.  If you have extenuating circumstances that make it impossible 

for you to come to campus to pick up your regalia, please contact us by April 22, 2024 so we can work with 

you to mail the packet and ensure a timely delivery. 
 

Rain Plan: 
In case of rain the Lahue Physical Education Center will be used.  All graduation participants will each 

receive five (5) guest tickets for live viewing of the ceremony in the Gymnasium.  Other guests can view 

video streaming of the ceremony in the Wollaston Church of the Nazarene.  Ceremony tickets will only be 

necessary in case of rain, and will need to be presented by guests at the door on their way into Lahue. 

Tickets will be included with your regalia.  If we move the event to Lahue you will receive notification to 

your ENC email, via e2campus, as well as a posting on the ENC website.  These notifications will be posted 

no later than 10:00 a.m. Saturday morning. 

 

We are delighted to share in this memorable milestone with you.  Please do not hesitate to contact us with 

any questions at (617) 745-3877 or registrar@enc.edu or visit the college’s website 

(www.enc.edu/commencement). 

mailto:registrar@enc.edu
http://www.enc.edu/commencement

